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TRAINING WORKSHOP ON ESTABLISHING SEX-DISAGGREGATED
DATA (SDD) DATABASE FOR GENDER AND DEVELOPMENT

April 12, 2022

Attached is the Unnumbered Memorandum from the Office of Regional
Director IV, NICOLAS T. CAPULONG, PhD., CESO III regarding the Training
Workshop on Establishing Sex-Disaggregated Data (SDD) Database For Gender and
Development that will be held on April 20, 2022 at 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM via MS

Teams.

For information and widest dissemination.
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FROM: mn, CESO 111

Director IV A s
Regional Director ?

=% SUBJECT. TRAINING-WORKSHOP ON ESTABLISHING SEX.
DISAGGREGATED DATA (SDD) DATABASE FOR GENDER AND
DEVELOPMENT
DATE: April 7, 2022

Pursuant to Section 36 (C) of Republic Act (RA) No. 9710, the Magna Carta of
Women (MCW]), all government agencies “shall develop and maintain a GAD
database containing gender statistics and sex-disaggregated data that have been
systematically gathered, regularly updated, and subjected to gender analysis for
planning, programming, and policy formulation.”

In addition, under PCW Memorandum Circular No. 2014-05 dated November 28,
2014, “all government agencies are mandated to implement Section 36 (C) of RA
No. 9710 and generate timely and accurate sex-disaggregated data in support of
the MCW indicators. Such data shall be stored and maintained in the agency's
GAD database or similar system, updated as needed, and used in their policy
and program development to address gender issues in their respective sectors,
particularly in the preparation of their annual GAD plans and budgets and
accomplishment reports.”

In line with the foregoing issuances, DepEd MIMAROPA Region through the
Gender and Development Focal Point System shall conduct a Training-Workshop
on Establishing Sex-disaggregated Data (SDD) Database for Gender and
Development on April 20, 2022 at 9:00 AM-5:00 PM via MS Teams. Link details
to follow,

HROD/EGT

Meralco Avenue, corner St. Paul Road, Pasig City
Telephone No.: (02) 6314070 / Emali Address: mimaropa.region@deped.gov.ph




This activity aims to:

1. Deepen understanding on concept of gender, how different

genders have varying perspectives, and the critical need to close
the gap between genders to support equality;

2. Strengthen the use of data analysis of sex-disaggregated data in the
preparation of GAD Plans and Budget; and

3. Establish database platforms for planning, implementation, and
monitoring of Gender and Development programs and activities.

Participants to this training-workshop are the following:

' Participants Platform
| Regional GFPS members
Division GFPS
One (1) representative [rom the
ITO of the Region and from each MS Teams
| of the SDOs _|  (Link to be sent in a separate advisory)
One {1} planning officer from the
Region
One (1) planning officer per SDO -
| School GFPS members | MIMAROPA FB Page Live Streaming
School ICT eoordinators o/ /web. facebog) m depedmimarn
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For inguiries and correspondence, you may contact Mr. Eric G. Tenoso, Regional
GAD Focal Person, Human Resource Development Division at moebile number
0917-7740-22.

For information and appropriate action.




